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To ALL OUR FRIENDS AND PART-
NERS, WE GREET YOU IN THE NAME
OF JESUS CHRIST.

It is a great joy to be a part of the
wonderful things the Lord is doing
in the countries of ETHIOPIA and
RWANDA. In each country, we are
continuing to teach Bible studies,
training the ministry and opening
preaching points and churches.

The preachers of Ethiopia are
sending good reports of people
receiving the Holy Ghost and be-
ing baptized. In our recent confer-
ence 27 received the Holy Ghost.
There was a wonderful moving of
the Spirit of God. We were espe-
cially blessed to have Brother and
Sister Adams, Brother and Sister
Showalter and Brother and Sister
Eastham. Before the conference,
we had a three-day seminar on
evangelism. Please continue to
pray for Ethiopia.

In RWANDA, we continue to
preach the gospel of Jesus Christ.
Many are beginning to see and
understand for the first time this
message. The Church in Kigali
continues to grow and in each
service, we are having new people
coming to hear this wonderful
truth. We are building the Bible
Training Center here in Kigali.

We want to THANK all of you for
your FAITHFUL support. We al-
ways pray for you and we also

WE ARE appreciate your PRAYERS for

these wonderful countries.

LABORERS TOGETHER! GOD, BLESS YOU.
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